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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

In view of the unavailability of the Presiding Officers (BAC Chairperson and Vice-
Chairpersons) on April 4, 2018, the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) reschedules the
Submission and Opening of Bids for the “Tour Operator / Groundhandler Requirement for the
Tourism Development Sector Team Building” to April 5, 2018 at 9:00 a.m and 1:00 p.m.,

respectively.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

USEC.|KATHERINE S. DE CASTRO
T-BAC Chairperson
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